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FRONTLINE NEWS 
 

New Faces! 
 

In recent weeks Frontline has welcomed..... 

Ruth Parrot as an Enabler working for the HoursWorth Project. 

Curt Spencer and Sisanda Sivako, Social Work students from Havering College. 

Community Links Forum 
 
is open to any person, group or                  

organisation who has a passion for  building       

community. We meet informally for about an 

hour or so on the last Friday of each month 

at Sawyers Church to share   information, 

resources and opportunities that would help 

build community. For more information 

please ring Frontline on 01277 218902 or 

visit our website 

www.frontlinepartnership.org.  

Helen Sargeant 

 

Dear friends & everyone at Sawyers Church 

 

As you are aware I have been having a lot of 

health problems recently and am still having 

problems.  Because of this I need to go into 

hospital to have a procedure that I hope will  

relieve my ongoing pain and problems.   

Hopefully everything will be ok 

and I am being positive. 

 

All my love & kind regards 

 

Helen Sargeant  

Bridge the Gap 
 

Hi 

This year Jo and I at Frontline started a new project 

called Bridge the Gap . It’s a small group of like minded 

people aged between 20 and 30 that wish to adventure out 

into the big wide world of socialising.  We have been to 

some great places and try to do things that every one will 

enjoy. One of our best nights out this summer was when we 

went to play tennis then on to pizza hut. It was not an ex-

pensive night out but we had so much fun.  We have also 

spent the  

evening at the golf range and I can tell you one bucket of 

golf balls is enough, you can’t hit them all because you can’t 

stop laughing. 

We hope to continue with Bridge the Gap next year and 

have many more adventures around Essex . If you would 

like some more information about what we do and where we 

go (that bits really up to you guys) please contact Donna or 

Jo on 01277 233889 . 

 



Come and join us on a Friday at 

1pm for a fun filled 6 week cook-

ing course covering basic skills to 

be held at Montbazen Court, 

Cleves Avenue, Brentwood.  

£2 per 2hr lesson* 

Please contact Jackie on 01277 

218902 *Conditions apply 

If  you have any news that you would like us to feature 
on this page, please feel free to email us at... 

 enquiries@frontlinepartnership.org.  

Tuesday Club dates for your  

Diary for December 2010 and 

January 2011  
 

 

7th December 2010 
Tuesday Club at Sawyers Church 

7.30pm 

 

14th December 2010 

This is the last Tuesday Club of 

2010 
Tuesday Club Christmas Disco 

At Sawyers Church 

7.30pm—9.30pm  

See advert 

 

4th January 2011 
Tuesday Club at Sawyers Church 

7.30pm 

 

11th January 2011 
Tuesday Club at Sawyers Church 

7.30pm 

 

18th January 2011 
Tuesday Club at Sawyers Church 

7.30pm 

Spirit Health Club 

If you would like to go to the health 

club please speak to Jo or Jane 

 

25th January 2011 
‘On the Town’ 

More information to follow 

 

_____________ 
 

 

 If you require any further  

information regarding the above please 

contact the Tuesday Club team on  

01277 233889 

 

 

 

Crown Cafe will  

re-open on 

Monday 10th January  

Wednesday 5th January 

Friday 17th January 

New Harvest Church—Christmas Meal 
New Harvest church is serving a Christmas meal on Christmas day.  If 

you would like to book a place please contact New Harvest Church - 

01277 374844 
 

New Harvest Community Church 

Ashwells Rd 

Brentwood 

Essex     

CM15 9SE    office@newharvest-church.org      


